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PLEASE ANSWER THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS:

Would you be prepared to pay more for policing in Norfolk ?

Without a precept rise, there will be no opportunity for investment and we will also have 

to find significant savings equivalent to approximately 90 officers.

  YES           NO

 

   

If you answered yes, which of the following three options would 
you most favour? (Please tick only one)

OPTION 1:

AN INCREASE IN THE POLICING ELEMENT OF COUNCIL TAX BY £8 A YEAR 

(15p a week on a Band D property)

This would not offer any opportunity for investment in officer numbers or technology, 

and would still require further savings to be found equivalent to at least 45 officers.

Please turn over for more options
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OPTION 2:

INCREASE THE POLICING ELEMENT OF COUNCIL TAX BY £16 A YEAR 

(31p a week on a Band D property)

This would maintain the rollout of our 2020 policing model, but only provide very 

limited opportunity to increase officer numbers or invest in technology. 

OPTION 3:

INCREASE THE POLICING ELEMENT OF COUNCIL TAX BY £24 A YEAR 

(46p a week on a Band D property)

This would enable significant investment in the frontline with an increase of 40 

officers to a total of 1,550. It would provide an opportunity to invest in technology 

too, helping to improve officer productivity by enabling them to stay out on patrol 

and work remotely. As well as having 21st century tools for 21st century policing, 

officers will be able to respond quicker to more incidents and be more visible.

Any other comments? 
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About you. Please tell us...

IN WHICH DISTRICT DO YOU LIVE? (PLEASE CIRCLE)

Breckland

Broadland

Great Yarmouth

King’s Lynn and West Norfolk

North Norfolk

Norwich

South Norfolk

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO RECEIVE UPDATES ON THE OUTCOME OF THIS CONSULTATION AND 

WORK OF YOUR PCC, PLEASE PROVIDE AN EMAIL ADDRESS.

By providing your email address you consent to the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk 

(OPCCN) sending you a regular electronic newsletter with updates from your PCC. The OPCCN uses the 

MailChimp web-based marketing platform to produce and send these electronic news updates. The OPCCN 

will not share your email address with anyone else, and you can unsubscribe from the newsletter at any time. 

Please return your completed form to OPCCN, Building 8, Jubilee House, Falconers Chase, Wymondham, 

Norfolk, NR18 0WW. If you require the information in this document in an alternative format, please contact 

the OPCCN by telephone on 01953 424455 or by email to opccn@norfolk.pnn.police.uk.


